
 

Date: 8th September, 2022 

Notice for all FYBMS students 

All students are hereby informed about the Induction cum Orientation Programme of all 
FYBMS students, on 12th September 2022 at 10:00 A.M. Venue for same is Classroom no. 
507. 
All the FYBMS students are requested to be present for it. 
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